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March 16th, 2016 

To Mark T. Young 
Academic Editor of PeerJ 
PeerJ, Inc. 
PO Box 614 
Corte Madera CA 94976 USA 

Dear academic editor, 

                According to your suggestion, which highlighted the problems in English language, we sent the 

manuscript to be reviewed by a British fellow researcher. Thus, the uploaded manuscript is already the revised 

and final version. We hope that now, all needed changes were fulfilled in accordance to PeerJ standards. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gustavo M. E. M. Prado 
Guilherme Raffaeli Romero 
Luiz Eduardo Anelli 
Setembrino Petri 
Institute of Geosciences - University of São Paulo 


